
June Membership Update  

 

Hello CRE membership!  

We hope this update finds you well and enjoying the summer.  

The Camrose Exhibition Trail RV Campground is now open to long-term and short-term guests. We 

encourage campers to pre-register for camping, however drop-ins are welcome! As part of the RV Park 

re-opening, the washrooms and laundry facilities will be open. The facilities will be cleaned twice daily 

as per sanitization regulations. We wish everyone a great camping season and look forward to having a 

great summer in the campground!  

On June 18th CRE hosted the Camrose Community Drive-In Theatre. It was a beautiful evening and 127 

vehicles joined us to watch The Great Outdoors in the CRE parking lot. Thank-you to our sponsors Fresh 

Air Cinemas and Wildrose Co-op and our board and staff for making It Happen Here at the CRE.  The 

Drive-In Movie nights have been great community events and we are excited to see new faces coming 

out to the CRE!  

CRE was the host to Travis Dolter & His Band Drive-In Concert on June 19th. The concert had a great turn 

out with 114 vehicles in the parking lot with proceeds going to the Camrose Food Bank! CRE provided 

space for the concert and they took care of the rest. This was another awesome community event and 

we were happy to help make it happen here!  

CRE will be launching a Youth Leadership Program starting in September. This program will be offered to 

students in grades 9-11 in the Battle River School Division.  The program focusses on skills not taught in 

schools including load securement, personal finances, job interviews, and more.  We are offering the 

program to 16 students this year. Application deadline is August 20, 2020.  Find more details on CRE 

website and social media. https://cre.ab.ca/events/training-tomorrows-leaders-program/ 

The board spent a weekend strategizing the future direction of the CRE. This weekend was full of 

meaningful conversations about the CRE. The direction we are heading is a return to our roots and 

challenging ourselves to better serve our community. We look forward to updating you on what that 

looks like soon! In the meantime, check out the Happening Here Soon page on the CRE website to see 

what we have been working on. https://cre.ab.ca/happening-here-soon/ 

With the kick-off of summer comes an increase in décor rentals. CRE décor rentals are available 

throughout the summer.  As many people are having smaller weddings and gatherings, we are pleased 

to be able to continue this service for our community. Rentals are cleaned and sanitized after every use.  

Curbside Pick-Up at the CRE continues every Thursday in the CRE parking lot.  We now have pork, 

baking, beef, eggs, coffee, pierogis and more available at Curbside Pick-Up! Pre-Order from participating 

Food Artisans and pick up at the CRE on Thursdays from 1PM-3PM. Contact vendors to arrange products 

and payments. The list is updated every Friday and can be found using the link below. Thank you for 

supporting our local producers! 

https://camrosecounty.civicweb.net/filepro/document/116610/Food%20Artisans%20Curbside%20FINA

L.pdf 
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We are here to answer any questions you may have. The office can be reached at 780-672-3640 or 

cre@cre.ab.ca. Follow Camrose Regional Exhibition on social media and watch the website to stay up to 

date on all the happenings at the CRE!  
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